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13 July 2021 

 

 

New to Reception  

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

 

Usually we would meet with all new to Reception parents and carers (including 

children who haven’t attended our Nursery) to talk through your child’s move to 

Reception.   

 

 Unfortunately, because of Covid 

restrictions we are unable to meet face 

to face this year - however we can 

Zoom!  This will take place on 

Friday 16th July at 1:30 p.m. 

 

 We would like to go through what you 

and your child can expect from the 

move to their next class and also some school routines.   

 

 We attach our Power Point presentation notes which may help you to 

prepare any questions you have on the day 

 

 The Zoom link will be sent to you prior to the meeting. 

 

We hope you will be able to join us. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J P Conley 

Headteacher 

 

Be Covid Safe 

Wear a face covering 
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